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December 2, 2019 
 
Dear Parent and/or Guardian: 
   
The Roslyn High School Music Department, students, and faculty have been working very diligently to prepare for our upcoming 
winter concerts on Monday, December 16th and Wednesday, December 18th.  Both concerts will begin at 7:00 p.m.  Doors will 
open at 6:30 p.m.   Both concerts will be streamed live at http://stream.roslynschools.org/videoplayer2.html. 
 
Everyone in the Roslyn High School community is extremely proud of our music program. Our students and teachers are second to 
none.  To ensure a professional, courteous environment for our musicians, staff, and audience, we ask everyone who attends our 
concerts to arrive on time and remain until the completion of the program.  In the past, it has been very difficult for our musicians 
and staff to perform with distractions and extraneous noises that are created by the constant flow of people into and out of the 
auditorium.  We believe that two concerts will make it possible for everyone to stay for the entire performance. We ensure that each 
concert will be a night you will not forget, as our students and teachers “show off” their musical talents. Our chorus, orchestras, and 
bands will amaze you, entertain you, and make you proud of their accomplishments.  The following is the schedule for these concerts: 
    
 

  Monday, December 16th   
    Symphonic Band  

Wind Ensemble 
String Orchestra 
Chamber Orchestra 
Symphony Orchestra 

 
 Wednesday, December 18th  

     Jazz Band 
Treble Chorus 
Roslyn Chorale 
Mixed Chorus 
Chamber Singers 
Combined Choir       

        
In our continued effort to “professionalize” our concerts, all student musicians and vocalists will be required to attend the 
entire concert.  Specific areas of the auditorium will be set aside so they may enjoy the concerts and support their peers.   
 
We appreciate your support of our music program and we are confident that you will help us make our concerts wonderful events.  
I look forward to seeing you on the evenings of December 16th & 18th and enjoying the musical talents of our students with you. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
Jay Pilnick 
 
Jay Pilnick 
Assistant Principal 

http://www.roslynschools.org/
http://stream.roslynschools.org/videoplayer2.html

